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 There will be Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Dunhill Church this coming Wednesday from 11.00 a.m. 

until 1.00 p.m. and in Fenor Church on Friday from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon. 

 The Annual Autumn Collection for the support of the Bishop and Priests of the Diocese will be taken up at all 

Masses next weekend, October 02
nd

 and 03
rd

.  This is one of three collections in the year which contributes towards 

the wages of the priests of the diocese and your generosity would be greatly appreciated.  Envelopes for this 

collection are being distributed at present and spare envelopes will be available at the church doors too. 

 The Diocesan Child Safeguarding Committee has recently updated the Waterford & Lismore Diocesan Child 

Safeguarding Policy which was launched by Bishop Lee this week.  The document is available to download at 

www.waterfordlismore.com/category/safeguarding/ and some copies are also available in booklet form. 

 A training course for New Child Safeguarding Representatives in the Parishes will be held at St John’s Pastoral 

Centre, Waterford, on Friday evening and Saturday, November 26
th

 and 27
th

.  Anyone interested in training for this 

very important ministry should contact Fr Paul or any of our current representatives in the coming weeks. 

 Friday next is the First Friday of the month but Fr Paul will visit the sick and housebound on the following 

Friday, October 08
th

, instead.  If you, or anyone you know, would like a visit from the priest with the Sacrament 

of Reconciliation, Anointing of the Sick and Holy Communion please let us know as soon as possible. 

 You are cordially invited by The Edmund Rice Brothers at the International Community, Mount Sion together with 

the staff of Edmund Rice International Heritage Centre to attend a Taizé Prayer Service which will be held in the 

Blessed Edmund Rice Chapel, Mount Sion on Friday, October 01
st
, at 8.00 p.m.  Music will be provided by the 

Waterford Peace Choir.  Tea and coffee will be provided in the monastery after the prayer.  All are welcome to this 

evening of quiet prayer and reflection. 

 Next Sunday, 3 October,  is Day for Life 2010, a day dedicated to raising awareness about the meaning and value 

of human life at every stage and in every condition.  A special feature is available onwww.catholicbishops.ie to 

highlight the theme of this year’s Day for Life which is the meaning of Christian death and care for those who are 

dying.  The feature includes the text of the Pastoral Letter, published by the Irish Bishops’ to mark Day for Life, as 

well as a selection of video resources, background to Day for Life, and other useful links. 

 Unfortunately the St Otteran’s Pastoral Area Choir had to postpone their visit to Fenor Church this weekend but 

they hope to reschedule their visit for another date in the near future. 

 The Diocese of Waterford & Lismore launched a new, updated diocesan website recently.  It may be found at 

www.waterfordlismore.com and is well worth a visit for the news of the diocese. 

 The Carmelite Sisters at Tallow invite you to participate in the Monastic School of Contemplative Prayer for 

Laity through the story and Little Way of St Therese.  The first meeting will take place on Sunday, 03
rd

 October, at 

3.00 p.m. at the Carmelite Monastery, Tallow, Co. Waterford.  For further details email: carmeltallow@eircom.net 

 On Saturday, 09
th

 October, a full day’s Music Workshop will be held in St John’s Pastoral Centre, Waterford, 

from 10.00 a.m. until 4.00 p.m.  The workshop will be facilitated by Ian Callanan and will include music for 

Ordinary Time, Advent and Christmas.  Ian is one of Ireland’s leading composers of liturgical music and much of 

his music has been used for radio and television broadcasts.  Full details from the Pastoral Centre on 051 874199 or 

at pastoralmail@eircom.net.  Early booking is advisable. 

 Why not check out the new photographs of our cemeteries on the parish website?  www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €582.70 & Envelopes €498.90.  Thank you for your continued support. 

  Sunday, September 26
th

     

26
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year C 

Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

 Monday, September 27
th

    Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, September 28
th

            Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, September 29
th

                
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 1.00 p.m. 

Thursday, September 30
th

         Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

 Friday, October 01
st
          

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Saturday, October 02
nd

             Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m. 


